Port Norfolk Civic League Meeting
September 5, 2013
Meeting was called to order at 7:07
Ken Willard from Portsmouth Community Concerts spoke about Willet Hall and upcoming concert events. PCC is the oldest community concert group in US, it is 75 yrs. old.

Minutes were read and approved.

Marlene will be treasurer.

Firemen present will form a team for Boo Ya. They suggested that you check your smoke detectors when the clocks change.

Erika reminded us of the Brick Ceremony on Sept. 13 at 3:00.

Amy – Boo Ya is Oct 19th – Looking for Volunteers mainly course marshals.  Going to have a dog run, pack the truck food drive and costume contest.

We have 100 members. New Window Clings are available. You can trade in you sticker if you still have not used it for a window cling.
Sharon is going to put the Porch Talk out early this month.  If you have anything, get it to her soon.  Boo Ya Registration will be in this Porch Talk.

Neighborhood Watch will meet Bi-Monthly with the next meeting on Sept 12th at 7:00 at the Port Norfolk Church.

Tammy – they have no house for the Tour.  Those that they had, have backed out.
Fountain Park – Paul says the city has not spread the mulch yet.
Stabilization – be sure to get a permit from HPC

Bricks Ceremony is Sept 15th at 3:00, with light refreshments.
Old Business

Recycling has started.  We are a white week. It will be picked up with the garbage. Next pick up is Sept 13.
Walt Bell spoke to us about the Human Society and the Treat and Release program for cats.

New Business

Elections are coming up.  President will appoint one person for the committed and needs 3 volunteers from the membership.  We vote for officers in November.  John appointed Carol Ann. No one volunteered.

Adjourned 7:55.

Save the Date

Sept 15th – Reflection Walk Brick Ceremony

Oct.19th – Boo-Ya

Dec 15th – Home Tour
